
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a wonderful first couple of weeks we have had in Class 1. The children have all 
settled in brilliantly and are excited to engage with lots of fantastic learning. This 
week we have introduced our first vehicle text ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and the children 
have enjoyed lots of activities related to the story including mask making, role play, 
puppets, small world, drawing, and construction. We have also introduced our first two 
sounds ‘m’ and ‘a’. Well done Class 1. Wishing you all a lovely weekend. .  

“We made a house of bricks.”  - Ella 
“The Big Bad Wolf couldn’t blow it 
down” - Arthur  

“My name starts with the same 
letter as this ” Ivy.  Well done 
Ivy for spotting this! 

“1, 2, 3, 4, 5 there are 5 rings 
here” Charlotte 

Freddie R practised forming ’a’ in the 
sand and glitter trays. Well done!  


